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Delays in Customs 
 
 

Due to all the upheaval since January 1st 2021 after leaving the customs union and single market we are 
facing significant delays in customs both in the UK and throughout Europe. Due to the sheer volume of 
customs entries, there is now a significant backlog causing processing delays of up to 3 days.  
 
We are doing all we can to process our client’s entries as quickly as possible and we expect things to get 
better as the weeks pass by. As a result of these backlogs goods will be delayed by approximately +4 days 
in some cases. 
 
We will continue to monitor all jobs in transit and update you further with any developments. 
 
 

Many thanks 
Plexus Freight 
 
  
 
 

 
 

 

 
 


